
Preface

The following part of this volume includes the papers prepared on the occasion of the Berriasian 
Working Group meeting which was held in Warszawa, 9–12 of October 2013.

These papers are preceded by the report of the Berriasian Working Group of the International 
Subcommission on Cretaceous Stratigraphy prepared by William A. Wimbledon showing the general 
progress in the working group’s activity. Because the problem of the Jurassic/Cretaceous boundary 
is closely related to the stratigraphic interpretation of the Berriasian Stage, this material comes 
within the scope of interest of the Journal Volumina Jurassica.
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